

Office of the INDIAN RIVER COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

Jason E. Brown, County Administrator Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator

MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Jason E. Brown

County Administrator

DATE: February 7, 2017

SUBJECT: Indian River Shores Correspondence February 7, 2017

Old Winter Beach Road Grant Opportunity

On February 7, 2017, correspondence was received from Robert H. Stabe, Jr., Town Manager, Town of Indian River Shores, regarding an Old Winter Beach Road Grant Opportunity. Attached is a copy of the letter. Also attached is a copy of the Appropriations Project Request.

The County Administrator requests the Board of County Commissioners review the information, discuss the Old Winter Beach Roadway and the proposed Grant Opportunity, and provide direction to staff.

Attachments: Indian River Shores Letter dated February 7, 2017

Appropriations Project Request

Agenda Item for Meeting of February 14, 2017